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November 20, 2012

Dear Camdenton R-III Staff Member:
Can you believe Thanksgiving is upon us already?  We have so much to be thankful for as members of the Laker family.  We have a dedicated staff, incredible resources, a supportive community, and, of course, the best students in the world!
One of the highly supportive organizations of our District is the Camdenton R-III Education Foundation.  The Foundation supports numerous programs in our District.  I would like to highlight two of these programs.  
First, each year the Education Foundation recognizes Distinguished Alumni, Outstanding Educational Professionals, and Friends of the District at the annual Elegant Evening dinner.  The Foundation can use your help in identifying deserving individuals for these awards.

A second program initiated by the Foundation is the Classroom IMPACT Grant program.  This program exists through the generosity of staff through the payroll deduction process and the Foundation’s match of these funds.  The Foundation is looking to support your innovative and creative ideas.  Grants are awarded to a maximum of $2,000.  Applications must be submitted by November 30th.  
If you are interested in the IMPACT Grant program or the Hall of Leaders please visit the Education Foundation’s website.  Go to our homepage at www.camdentonschools.org then go to the “District Info” tab.  Under this tab scroll down to Education Foundation.

Finally, thanks to your supportive efforts, our District has been recognized by Dr. Chris Nicastro, Commissioner of Education, and the Missouri Department of Natural Resources for our successful energy saving practices.  The District was also recognized by the EPA for our participation in Energy Star’s Low Carbon IT Campaign.  Your efforts not only save instructional dollars, you are also making a positive impact on our environment.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday!

Your Partner in Education,
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